
          
 December 17, 2009 

 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 
 
 
Re:  2009 Conservation Funds 
  Docket UW-041387  
 
SENT VIA E-MAIL 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Find attached our 2009 annual report for excess conservation revenue and accompanied journal 
entries. 
 
Any questions please contact me directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Doug Fisher 
Controller 
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